
 

 

 
St. Boniface Martyr 

Roman Catholic Church 
 

Established 1898 ~ Sea Cliff, New York 
 

Serving the people of God in Sea Cliff,  

Glen Head, Glenwood Landing, Glen Cove  

and surrounding communities. 
 

Reverend Kevin J. Dillon, Pastor 
 

We are a pilgrim people  

on a journey toward the Kingdom of God. 
 

Join us! 

 
Mass Schedule  
8am Mondays - Saturdays;   
5pm Saturdays; Sundays: 
9am, 10:30am, 12pm  
Rosary after 8am Mass;  
Miraculous Medal Novena 
after 8am Mass Saturdays 
 
Confession  
Saturdays 4pm-4:45pm 
 
Church Hours 
Mondays though Fridays:   
8am-2:30pm  
Saturdays: 8am-6pm  
Sundays: 9am-1pm  
 
Parish Office Hours 
Mondays-Thursdays:  
9am-3pm  
Fridays: 9am-1:30pm 
 
Parish Address 
145 Glen Avenue 
 Sea Cliff, NY 11579  
Phone: 516-676-0676;  
Fax: 516-674-6742 
Email: stbonchurch@gmail.com  
Website: www.saintboniface.org 
www.facebook.com/StBonifaceMartyr/ 
 

Outreach Pantry & Thrift Shop 
Saturdays 10am-1pm. Contacts: Jody Fleischmann 
and David Meagher at 516-676-0676 x125 
 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 
If you know parishioners in need, please  
call Jovanna Lemonda at 516-676-0676 x124. 

2nd Sunday of  Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday): April 24, 2022 

The Incredulity of Saint Thomas by Michelangelo Merisi da Caravaggio (1571-1610) 



 

 

 
Let Us Pray 

For Our Deceased 
John Moran 
  
For Our Sick  
Baby Jaxson Valasquez Sorto 
Pat Sederholt  
Marie Agosta 
Anna Carella  
The Sick List is updated monthly. If you would like 
your loved one to remain on the list, please call the 
Parish Office at 516-676-0676. New requests must be 
made by a family member through Fr. Kevin. 
  
For Our Military 
First Lieutenant Nicholas Cavallone USAF  
Jake A. Hojnowski, Sailor E-3, US Navy 
Christian Pace Laderer, MMN3, US Navy 
Second Lieutenant Conor Lynch, US Army  
Lieutenant Brian McMenamin 
Lieutenant Ian McMenamin 
Lieutenant Commander Michael R. Ragusa, US Navy 
Colonel Bryan Schiller, Army Reserve 
Lieutenant Commander Drew Whitting, US Navy 
Major Christina Merrick-Wright 
Major Bradley Wright, US Army.  

 
COVID-19 Protocols were lifted as of Holy 
Saturday, April 16, 2022. Holy Water is available,  
the Sign of Peace may be exchanged and 
Extraordinary Ministers and Priests will no longer 
wear face coverings/masks.  Communion with  
the chalice will NOT return at this time.  
  
All masses are in person. The 8am Monday through 
Saturday Masses and 10:30am Sunday Masses  
are also streamed as well as in person.  
To view our streamed masses, see: 
facebook.com/StBonifaceMartyr OR: 
saintboniface.org/streaming 
 
2nd Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday): April 24 
Acts 5:12-16; Rev 1:9-11a, 12-13, 17-19; Jn 20:19-31   
The bread, wine, candles and sanctuary lamp used  
in this week’s masses were donated in honor  
Of Ed Corbelletta’s birthday Suzanne Hippel. 
 
5pm Mass: Nelson Cacciabaudo, Robert Kraupner  
9am Sunday: Ed Corbelletta (living)  
10:30am: Frank Zabicki  
12pm Sunday: Parishioners 
 
Monday, April 25: St. Mark  
1 Peter 5:5b-14; Mark 16:15-20  
8am Mass  
Tuesday, April 26 
Acts 4:32-37; John 3:7b-15  
8am Mass 
 
Wednesday, April 27 
Acts 5:17-26; John 3:16-21  
8am Mass: Joseph Small  
 
Thursday, April 28: St. Peter of Chanel  
Acts 5:27-33; John 3:31-36  
8am Mass 
 
Friday, April 29: St. Catherine of Siena  
Acts 5:34-42; John 6:1-15  
8am Mass 
 
Saturday: April 30 
Acts 6:1-7; John 6:16-21  
8am Mass 
5pm Mass 

  
Liturgy  Schedule  
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Synod Prayer  
We stand before You, Holy Spirit,  
as we gather together in Your name.   
With You alone to guide us,  
make Yourself at home in our hearts.  
Teach us the way we must go  
and how we are to pursue it.  
We are weak and sinful;  
do not let us promote disorder.   
Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong path  
nor partiality influence our actions.   
Let us find in You our unity  
so that we may journey together to eternal life  
and not stray from the way of truth and what is right.   
This we ask of You, who are at work  
in every place and time,  
in the communion of the Father and the Son,  
forever and ever.    
Amen. 

 

Please Note: First Communion Masses  
will be celebrated at the regularly scheduled  
12 noon Mass and at 2pm on Sunday, May 1.  



 

 

 
Stewardship 

Month of March Church Collections 
Stewardship: $21,315 (4 weeks) 
Maintenance & Repair: $836; Easter: $450 
Catholic Relief Services (DRVC): $1627  
Second Collection for Catholic Schools: May 1 
 
Month of March Faith Direct Donations 
Stewardship: $13,817 (4 weeks) 
Catholic Relief Services (DRVC): $379 
One time gifts: $100; Maintenance and Repair: $898 
107 families are participating as of 3/22/22 

 
Third Sundays: Bereavement Support Group 
Meets at 3pm in Room 10 on the first floor of the  
St. Boniface Martyr school building, 12 Main Avenue, 
Sea Cliff.  The group is facilitated by two 
experienced grief counselors, Dr. David Meagher 
and Linda Rose. There are no fees, however 
PRE-REGISTRATION is required.  For information 
and registration, contact David Meagher at  
516-676-0676 x131 or davidkmeagher@gmail.com  
or lrosecsw@hotmail.com.  
 
Mondays: Charismatic Prayer Group 
Zoom with fellow parishioners on Mondays at 
7:30pm for an hour of praise, music, prayer and 
scripture. Call John and Rosemary Murello  
at 516-676-2767 for details.  
 
Tuesdays: Women of Faith Book Group 
Meets monthly mornings and evenings via zoom. 
New members welcome! For more details and book 
selections, contact Pat at pattomfox@gmail.com.  
 
Thursdays: Scripture Study 
Meets weekly via zoom from 7:30pm–8:30pm.  
Call John and Rosemary Murello at 516-676-2767 
for details.  
 
Third Saturdays: Lay Carmelites  
Meets monthly 9am-12pm in the parish center. 
Contact Flora at 516-656-9375 or Ann Hunt at  
516-676-0330 for more information.  

 
Ministry Meetings 
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Dear Parishioners,  
Spring is in full bloom – God’s glory is all around us! 
If you want to help St. Boniface Martyr flourish, now 
is the perfect time to make the switch to eGiving.  
You can sign up from your computer, smartphone  
or tablet, and set up a recurring donation or make  
a one-time gift; you’ll be growing our ministries  
that share the Good News of God’s love.  
 
Your recurring gifts will sustain and strengthen  
our parish. You’ll provide us with consistent support 
that helps us always be at the ready with programs, 
services, and ministries for our church families  
and for those in need throughout the community.  
Sign up today by visiting faith.direct/NY820.  
Thank you for your continued support of our parish 
family. 
 
God Bless You,   
Fr. Kevin 

Third Saturdays: St. Boniface Men’s Group  

BREAKFAST, PRAYER & FELLOWSHIP  

Monthly meetings at 8:30am in Room 10, at the  
St. Boniface school building. “Do not pray for easy 
lives, pray to be stronger men . . . Do not pray for tasks 
equal to your powers, pray for powers equal to your 
tasks.” (Phillips Brooks). JOIN US!  
Contact Rich Lucidi at richlucidi40@gmail.com 

In the Gospel today, Jesus stands in the midst  
of us and says: “Peace be with you!” Indeed, the 
mercy of God centers our heart in peace. In the 
month of April, through your gifts, the Society  
of St. Vincent de Paul was able to help those  
in need celebrate the peace of Easter.  
Third Wednesdays: St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Meets monthly at 7:30pm in the church narthex. 
Call Jovanna Lemonda at 516-676-0676 x124  
for more information. 

Knights of Columbus Council 1828 
St. Boniface Martyr Parish, Sea Cliff  
“In Service to One - In Service to All”  
The Man Who Stands With Us Never Stands Alone 
 
We are looking for men to join us in promoting  
the spiritual, social, and charitable welfare  
of the Council and of our Parish.  
 
Are you interested in helping those in need,  
serving the parish community and living out Faith 
through Charity? All “Practical” Catholic Men  
over the age of 18 are welcome!  
 
Please contact Grand Knight Bill Schiller for details 
at billjschiller@gmail.com for details. 
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The principle of Stewardship is frequently 

discussed in Catholic circles, both among the laity 

and Church leadership. Stewardship is based  

in scripture and in Church traditions. Stewardship 

flows from our gratitude to God for the gifts,  

with which we have been blessed. We show  

our gratitude by being generous in our response 

with our time, talent, and treasure.  
 
As a Priest, I am committing to God as much as I 

can of my time, talent, and treasure. The Catholic 

faith has been the cornerstone of my life. The 

priesthood ever continues to be a source of joy 

and fulfillment. I am grateful for the opportunity 

to serve the Church. I strive to be a faithful 

steward and through my service leave a legacy 

that survives beyond my death.  
 
As your pastor, I would like to encourage you to 

consider ways that you can leave a lasting legacy. 

Let me suggest that making a planned gift  

to the Church is a way you can leave a legacy  

and express gratitude for what the Church has 

meant to you. A planned gift can be a lasting way 

to fulfill your stewardship of treasure.  
 
You may be asking yourself what a planned gift  

is as it can be a confusing term and it is often 

misunderstood. Very simply, planned giving 

describes a donor’s commitment to transfer 

capital assets to a qualified religious organization 

or other charity. More often than not, a planned 

gift is made by means of a formal agreement  

or contract. Planned gifts are normally made  

from the donor’s accumulated wealth as part  

of an overall estate plan. The most common form 

of a planned gift is a bequest provision in a will. 

 

Many Catholics find the idea of making a planned 

gift to their parish appealing. Parishioners often 

wonder how to go about making a planned gift 

and they have other questions about planned 

giving options.  
 
One reason parishioners have questions is that 

they do not often hear about planned giving  

in their Catholic community. And Church leaders 

do not talk about planned giving as much as we 

could or should. It is my hope that my written 

reflection will help remedy the lack of information 

on this important subject. 
 
Here at the Parish, faithful parishioners have 

found that naming the parish in their wills  

or trusts to be a very fulfilling way to show their 

appreciation for what they Church has meant  

to them. Some parishioners have left planned gifts 

in memory of a loved one or close friend. Others 

have made a bequest to support a particular 

parish ministry, or outreach.  
 
Individuals who make planned gifts often enjoy 

significant tax advantages from their giving. Still 

others find that once their surviving family 

receives a reasonable inheritance, leaving  

a bequest to the parish is a fulfilling way to show 

their gratitude for God’s blessings and leave  

a spiritual legacy. 
 
I would prayerfully ask you to consider the Parish 

as a worthy object of your generosity. The Parish 

will remember you with gratitude in our prayers 

and you will have eternal rest knowing that you 

have left a lasting spiritual legacy. Please give 

thought to remembering your parish in your 

estate plan. It is a beautiful thing to do. God Bless! 

 

 
From the Pastor’s Desk 
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For more information on how to leave a Legacy Gift to our Parish through your Will or other estate 

plans, please call Barbara Kilarjian at 516-678-5800 ext. 257 or email her at bkilarjian@drvc.org. 

As You Plan Your Future, Please Consider a Legacy Gift to Our Parish 



 

 

 
He is Risen! Alleluia! 
 
I pray you and your loved ones know the peace of our Risen Lord in these weeks of Easter!  
 
Last Easter, Pope Francis reminded us of our call to go to the peripheries to find the Face of Jesus in those  
we meet and those in need. This Easter season, join me in going to the peripheries and helping those in need 
in our community by making a gift to the 2022 Catholic Ministries Appeal.  
 
This year's CMA theme - Building a Community of Faith, Hope and Love - answers our Holy Father's 
invitation to love and support one another, and your commitment to the Catholic Ministries Appeal helps us 
build a community of faith, hope and love here on Long Island. 
 
With your help, we serve more than 600,000 people each year: pregnant mothers in our Catholic Charities’ 
Regina Maternity Services; seminarians in priestly formation who will one day serve God’s people  
on Long Island; people who come to our food pantries; and our youth and young adults who desire  
a deeper relationship with our loving God. 
 
Please remember that 100% of every dollar raised is restricted to fund the objectives, programs,  
and mission supported by the Catholic Ministries Appeal. 
 
Thank you for prayerfully considering a gift to the 2022 Catholic Ministries Appeal and reaching out  
to those need. Please pray for the success of this year’s Appeal and for those who are supported  
by the Appeal.  
 
You and your loved ones will be remembered in my prayers and Masses. May you and they know the love  
of our Risen Lord! 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 

John O. Barres 

Most Reverend John O. Barres   
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Final Profession Journal  
St. Boniface Martyr Church is honoring Sr. Mary Clare, SJS, as she prepares for her 
Final Religious Profession in Nigeria at the end of May 2022 and will return to us  
at the end of August 2022. Parishioners may congratulate Sr. Mary Clare by placing  
a message in her Final Profession Journal. 
 
Journal ad prices are:   $50 for a full page  
   $25 for a half page 
   $15 for a quarter page 
 
Checks may be made payable to “Sisters of Jesus The Saviour” and mailed  
along with your message to:  Sr. Mary Clare c/o St. Boniface Martyr Church 
    145 Glen Avenue 
    Sea Cliff, NY 11579 
 
You may contact Sr. Mary Clare directly for more information  
at eberemaryann08@gmail.com. Thank you!  



 
Pastor: Rev. Kevin J. Dillon; stbonpastor@gmail.com  
In Residence: Fr. Azubuike Igwegbe, Chaplain. 
frazubuike@yahoo.com   
Deacon: Tom Fox: 516-676-0676 x 126; 
stbondcntom@gmail.com  
Business Manager: Eileen Krieb; 676-0676 x 110; 
stbonfinance@gmail.com   
Director of Music & Liturgy: Jeffrey Schneider;  
676-0676 x105; stbonmusic@gmail.com  
The Sisters of Jesus the Saviour: 676-0676 x101  
Project Faith Stream Ministry: Online masses; 
email stbonstreaming@gmail.com.  
Director of Religious Education (DRE): Karen Croce  
516-671-0418 or email stbonccd@gmail.com.  
Registration: We welcome new members to our  
parish family. Please contact the parish office.   
Bereavement Support: David Meagher  
516-676-0676 x131.  
Virtus Coordinator: Christine Whited 
stbonvirtus@gmail.com; 516 676-0676 x132  
Office Administration: Karen Croce: Mondays, 
Thursdays, Fridays; Joan Schiller: Tuesdays, Wednesdays  
CYO: Call Kevin Kelly at 516-676-0676 x 122.   
Webmaster: Robert Lynch; www.saintboniface.org;  
stbonweb@gmail.com; text/call 516-782-7494  

Bulletin Editor: Julie Byrne 516-676-0676 x128.  
We welcome submissions to the bulletin. Entries are due 
by 9am Mondays and may be edited for content, clarity, 
and/or size. Please E-mail stbonbulletin@gmail.com 
after Fr. Kevin’s approval.   
Baptism: Fourth Sunday of the month at 1pm. Please 
contact the office to arrange an interview and class. 
Godparents must have received the Sacraments of 
Initiation (Baptism, Eucharist, Confirmation) and live 
in harmony with the Catholic Church.  
Matrimony: Engaged couples are to call the parish 
office before any other arrangements are made.  
A minimum of six months is needed.   
RCIA: Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults  
Are you or someone you know curious about the 
Catholic faith? A welcome is extended to those who 
are not baptized, those baptized in another Christian 
tradition and those baptized Catholics who have not 
yet received First Communion and/or Confirmation. 
Come and join our inquiry classes and have your 
questions concerning the Catholic faith answered! 
We will meet weekly beginning September 2022. 
Please contact Jane Serpico at stbonRCIA@gmail.com 
or call 516-676-0676 x130.  
 
Diocese of Rockville Centre  
50 North Park Avenue, Rockville Centre, NY 11571 
516-678-5800; or www.drvc.org  

Parish Information 

Upcoming Events  

 
Parish Mission: May 9-11 from 7pm-8pm  
in the Church. Presenters, Msgr. Robert Hayden  
and Sr. Joanne Bonoro, SC, will speak at the Sunday 
Masses on May 7 & 8. 
 
Feast at the Shore: May 19-22 
 
Oktoberfest: Sunday, October 23  
at the Knights of Columbus Hall. Please watch the 
bulletin for more information and contact Karen 
Croce at stbonccd@gmail.com if you are interested 
in helping. 
 

Our Jubilee Year: 2023 marks the 125th 
anniversary of St. Boniface Martyr Church!  
In celebration, several events are being planned. 
Join us for a meeting on Tuesday, May 17  
at 7pm in Room 10 of the school building.  
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As per the Ukrainian Catholic Monastery  
of St. Josephat, there is an urgent need for the 
following to be sent to the Ukrainian people  
(new unopened items, please): 
 
     Medical Supplies  
       (first aid kits, aspirin,      
       Advil, Tylenol, etc.)  
     Thermal clothing  
    Military style clothing  
Boots (dark colors)  
      Empty boxes  
    Packing tape  
  Volunteers are also needed to assist  
in this humanitarian drive.  
There is a collection box in church.  
Thank you for your prayers. Any questions?  
Call Andrew DiSalvo at 516-759-3370 

Help Ukraine 



 

 


